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Building Project Update No. 6 
 

Progress – There has been significant progress over 

the last few weeks.  The underfloor heating engineers 
have finished laying all the heating pipes and the 

system has been pressure tested. This week the 

limecrete is being poured over the floor.  This will cure 
over the Christmas break ready for the York stone 

slabs to be laid in January.  The timing for the laying of 

the limecrete is critical to allow it to dry over 

Christmas and we are really pleased that the project is 
running on schedule.  
 

Chair Sponsorship – this is a unique opportunity to commemorate a 

loved one, family member, individual or group.  Small plaques with a 

dedication will be placed on the new Trinity chairs.  Full details and an 
application form are available from Carolyn in the church office 

(c.alexander@stpeterschurch.uk.com / 01727 855485) or on our 

website www.stpeterschurch.uk.com/spring  
 

Church on the Move – We continue to worship with Marlborough Road Methodist Church 

over Christmas. Our Christmas services will follow a very similar pattern to previous years 

but some will take place in the Octagon while our larger services will be held at MRMC.   

An additional event is carol singing outside St Peter’s on Wednesday 20 December at 5pm.  
Do come along to enjoy singing together and some seasonal refreshments afterwards.  

For full details of our Christmas services please see our website. 

www.stpeterschurch.uk.com/christmas  
 

Fundraising – Recently we reached the third step on our fundraising thermometer which 

is £45k.  Thank you to everyone who has helped us get to this point either through donations, 

chair sponsorship, attending events, selling cakes or plants and the many other ways people 

have raised funds. Our target to cover the fundraising gap is £150k for this project.  Please 
consider how you can support this and see details of our next fundraising event below.    

All pledges will be very gratefully received.  You can donate using the QR code or 

please contact Peter Court our Stewardship Officer on peter.e.court@gmail.com  
 

Events – We have an exciting event coming up to raise funds for SPRING.  
 

Beetle Drive Evening – Friday 2 February at 7.30pm in the Octagon (please reserve 

your tickets (£12) from the church office mail@stpeterschurch.uk.com). More 

information coming soon on our website and weekly notice sheet.  
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